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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to ask that the FDA approve th.e application to sell 
Emergency Contraception (EC) over the counter. Energency contraception is extremely 
safe and effective. Because EC must be taken within 72 hours of unprotected intercourse, 
it is important that women have immediate access to e pills. Requiring a doctor’s 
prescription puts an unnecessary barrier to access, es cially for low income women who 
cannot afford to seek care with a physician to obtain . In addition, during the time that 
EC is most needed (ie, weekends and holidays), many women cannot access their 
physicians. Lastly, in my work as a family physician, I have seen women denied access to 
EC by clinics, hospitals and pharmacists, even thoug I work in a large, progressive 
metropolitan area. 

Better access to EC has the potential to improve wo 
the number of unplanned pregnancies. Both contin 

‘s overall health by decreasing 
pregnancy and terminating a 

pregnancy have potential adverse health outcomes that do not exist with EC. I 

I hope that the Food and Drug Administration will support the availability of Emergency 
Contraception over the counter. 

Thank you. 
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